From: S22(1) Personal Information

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 9:41 AM

To: Mayor and Councillors

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for the TUP for Purpose Society

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: City Council

Re: The 18-month Temporary Use Permit for Purpose Society to continue to run a safe consumption site at 40 Begbie Street, New Westminster (access from Alexander Street)

As a resident of New Westminster, I would like to express my full support for the approval of an 18-month Temporary Use Permit for Purpose Society to continue to run a safe consumption site at 40 Begbie Street, New Westminster (access from Alexander Street).

This is an essential service that keeps not only our substance-using population, but also all residents

and businesses in the city safer. It is a pragmatic response to the Drug Toxicity Crisis that saves lives and reduces the burden on emergency services. It is also the compassionate and right thing to do.

Sincerely,

Joy Joy St. John